
 

 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
I am writing to inform you of some unavoidable changes to the form teachers in a few classes 
after the Easter holidays that will affect your child. 

 
Mr T Duxbury – has been successfully appointed to a promoted post at Nelson and Colne 
College, and so is unfortunately leaving PCHS&C today. We are very grateful for all Mr 
Duxbury has done for our school and do wish him all the best for the future. In his absence Ms 
S Greenwood has agreed to be the form teacher for Ribble (but will maintain some contact 
with Wenning in the afternoons). Ms L Carradice (HLTA) will in turn be the form tutor for 
Wenning the rest of the time. 

 
We are also delighted to welcome Mrs L Gibbons, an experienced special school teacher – 
who is going to take over as form teacher for Hodder – whilst Mrs Ensdersby is on maternity 
leave. Mrs Gibbons is also a science teacher, so will be replacing any science lessons Mr 
Duxbury previously taught. 

 
We appreciate change is not always easy, but we have tried our best to ensure as much 
continuity as we are able to for all of our students throughout school. If you have any questions 
or issues about these arrangements, please do let us know.  

 
Otherwise, we thank you for your ongoing support as always. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 

Mrs Chris Lingard 
Headteacher  

 


